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 In-site Towers is proposing 
another option for the cell tower.  
Another opportunity for public 
input will be sent out this month 
to get the Town resident’s opinion 
on building the cell tower in the 
Northwest corner of the 
undeveloped portion of the 
cemetery. 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 

Town Business The next Town Meeting will be 

Wednesday, Sept. 4th, 2019     

Time: 7:30 pm  

Location: Town Fire Station 

The agenda will be displayed in the post office 

on the Monday before the meeting. 

The Southwest Utah Public Health Department will be having their 

annual Flu Shoot Outs.  These exercises are for training of their 

employees to prepare for a possible pandemic.  They are charged with 

vaccinating or medicating everyone in the five counties if there were 

to be an outbreak.  They need to practice and know that they are up 

to the task. Please come and support them in their endeavors.   

They will have a ‘Flu Shoot Out' in Washington Co at the Red Cliffs 

Mall on 9/17. There will be an outside Drive up for adults from 8a-1p; 

and inside for everyone from 1-6p.  You can also 

visit swuhealth.org/flu for more information. 

 

http://swuhealth.org/flu

